
 

Access Key for Young Workers Centre 

May 2023 Solidarity Night: STRIKE BACK: 

Improving your workplace 

Date: Tuesday 6th June 2023, 6pm-7.30pm 

Venue: Meeting Room 1, Victorian Trades Hall Council, 54 Victoria St, Carlton  

Getting there: 

Victorian Trades Hall Council is located on the corner of Lygon St and Victoria St in Carlton South. 

Trades Hall is a 600-metre walk from Melbourne Central Station, or accessible by trams along Swanston 

Street or the 86 or 96 with a short walk. Melbourne Central tram stop is wheelchair accessible. The 200 

and 207 bus lines stop directly outside Trades Hall. 

There is limited on-street parking around Lygon St and Victoria St. We suggest planning in advance and 

carefully checking the parking limitations.  

Entering the venue 

You may enter Trades Hall through the main Lygon St entrance or Victoria St entrance. The entrance to 

Trades Hall on Victoria Street has several steps and no lift. The entrance through Lygon street has a 

wheelchair lift which Young Workers Centre staff can be on hand to assist with operating so the event 

can be wheelchair accessible. 

Meeting Room One is in the old wing of the Hall. If you enter from the Lygon Street entrance walk past 

the Information Centre, out the automatic doors at the back, turn right and walk through the Loading 

Bay to another building where there will be signs. If you enter through Victoria Street, there will be signs 

to the room with the room to your right after you head in. 

More information about Trades Hall’s accessibility is available here: 

https://www.weareunion.org.au/venue_access   

At the venue 

Meeting Room 1 will be heated and have air purifiers. There will be seats and tables to sit and stand 

around.  

We will be serving snacks and alcoholic or non-alcoholic drinks, with water also available. Please let us 

know if you have dietary requirements and we can make sure to cater for you. 

Toilets 

There are toilets upstairs or through the loading bay. 

There is a wheelchair accessible gender-neutral toilet downstairs next to the lift. 

https://www.weareunion.org.au/venue_access


The cubicles do not have automatic doors and will need to be opened via a handle. The wheelchair 

accessible toilet has handrails. 

The event 

Attendees will begin by hearing from workers who have recently been organising and participating in 

Strikes. The session will then be interactive and will include the opportunity to speak with others, 

practice conversations and have input into discussion. 

If you need to step to aside or outside the room at any point you are welcome to do so. 

More information 

If we can assist with any other accessibility needs or you would like to discuss, please don’t hesitate to 

reach out to us at youth@vthc.org.au  
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